




















We would like to begin construction in the summer/fall of
2022 or in the spring of 2023. We intend to keep you
updated about our timeline.

We get this question a lot from our own church family.
Because of the many intangibles involved with construction,
we cannot say for certain; our goal would be 12 to 15 months
from beginning to end.

There will be a few times during the week (Sundays at

10:00 AM, Wednesdays at 7:00 PM) when there will be a higher
volume of traffic flow in the area. Our current plan has
entrances on Glory Lane and Ashbury Drive, closer to French
Road. The two entrances will distribute the flow of traffic
primarily to French Road and not through the adjoining
neighborhoods. Traffic will be minimal for most of the week.

We intend to invest in a parking lot light system designed
to minimize light spill. We will also incorporate landscape
buffers as needed.

We’'d love to hear from you! If you have any questions,
comments, or concerns during our construction phase,
feel free to email construction@atchurch.org, or call our
front office at (920) 738-7800.















